
From: Reif, Maizie L - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 1:26 PM 
To: Brand, Jeff 
Subject: SIWP NTP: Wausaukee Laundromat - LGU (BRRTS  
 
Jeff, 
 
DNR has reviewed the complete Site Investigation Work Plan (SIWP) received May 14, 2021,  for the 
above referenced site.  With the following comments this email serves as your Notice to Proceed. 
 

• The Ranger Family Restaurant does not require indoor air sampling at this time, but we do 
recommend installing a vapor port within the basement along with an additional vapor port in 
the slab-on-grade portion.   

 

• Show the location of basement and slab-on-grade portions of the restaurant on a map in future 
submittals.  

 
Additional sampling may be necessary dependent on the results of the investigation. 
 
Thank you, 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Maizie Reif 

Northeast Region Spill Coordinator – Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment  Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay WI 54313-6727 
Phone: 920-360-4291 
maizie.reif@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
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